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Dear Councillor M Tonkin  
 

Services Portfolio Holder Meeting Agenda - 12 January 2021 
 

A meeting is to be held with Officers at 9.30 am, on Tuesday, 12 January 2021, in the 
Assistant Director Commissioning and Technical Services Office to consider the following 
matters: 
 

1   Declarations of Interest   
 
To receive declarations of the existence and nature of any private interests, both 
disclosable pecuniary interests and any other registrable interests, in any matter to 
be considered or being considered. 
 

2   Collection of Garden Waste: Skip Service  (Pages 3 - 8) 
 

To consider report PP2/21 from the Assistant Director Commissioning and Technical 
Services which is attached and which asks the Portfolio to consider an annual 
review to consider the continuation of extending garden waste recycling to those 
properties that currently do not benefit from a kerbside collection. 

RECOMMENDATIONS that: 

1. A garden waste skip service continues to be provided to those eligible 
villages, namely: Threlkeld, Bampton. Skirwith, Mungrisdale, Glenridding, 
Pooley Bridge, Milburn, Knock, Dufton, Murton, Hilton, Great Asby, Skelton, 
Ravenstonedale, Nateby and Warcop which are not served by a kerbside or 
an alternative garden waste collection. 
 

2. Ivegill, Calthwaite and Soulby are also eligible villages should any of those 
parishes request the service. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
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P Sutton 
Interim Director of Corporate Services 
 
Democratic Services Contact: Vivien Little 
 
Encs 
 
For Attention 
 
Portfolio Holder – Councillor M Tonkin 
 
For Information by Email to: - All remaining Members of the Council 
 


